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The Supreme Court of Victoria (the Court) offers tertiary students the opportunity to gain practical experience working in the Court through its Industry Placement Program.

Students are able to complete their Industry Placement at the Court and must allow a minimum of four weeks’ notice before the intended date of placement. Applications will be assessed on a case by case basis.
During the Industry Placement Program, students can expect to:

· Experience working in their chosen area of study in the Court

· Learn about the operation of the Court
· Observe the inner workings of the Court
	Industry Placement Student Details

	Name:
	     
	Contact Number:
	     

	Email Address:
	     



	Placement Details

	Dates requested:
	1st preference
	     /     /      to      /     /     

	
	2nd preference
	     /     /      to      /     /     

	
	3rd preference
	     /     /      to      /     /     

	Length of placement:
	     

	Course level at time of placement:
	 FORMDROPDOWN 

	Current Degree:
	     

	Preferred placement area at the Court:
	     


	University/TAFE Details

	Name of School:
	     

	School Address:
	     

	Work Experience Coordinator:
	     
	Contact Number:
	     


Please email this completed form, a short (250 words or less) statement as to why you want to undertake your Industry Placement at the Supreme Court of Victoria and a transcript of results, to Human Resource Services hr@supremecourt.vic.gov.au
You will receive a notification email from Human Resource Services advising the availability for your placement dates.
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